
JUVENILE JUDGE DEBORAH H. BIGGERS  
and the 

MACON COUNTY 

CHILDREN’S POLICY COUNCIL 
 

invite you to its 
 

5TH ANNUAL TOWN HALL MEETING 
on the 

“State of the Youth” 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 9, 2020 
 

6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
 

TUSKEGEE MUNICIPAL COMPLEX 

101 Fonville Street, Tuskegee, Alabama  36083 
 

 Come out and learn how to meet your child’s emotional, social, 

educational, mental health and substance abuse needs.  Agencies 

from all across the state will be present. 
 

 A group of Macon County School District student leaders will share 

their concerns, issues and positive occurrences in Macon County, 

that will help them survive and strive as successful adults. 
 

 The Gift of Life Foundation will provide an update on the data on 

the success it has made to reduce mortality in Macon County, a 

pilot county selected by Governor Kay Ivey. 
 

For more information, call Judge Deborah H. Biggers @ 334-727-6110. 

 

 

“EVERY CHILD MATTERS” 

Refreshments will be served. 
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